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Name * Darcy Richardson

Address 317 1st Street NW
Grand Meadow, MN 55936
United States

Phone Number (507) 259-5855
Email richardson.darcy@mayo.edu
Provide the docket's number. WS-06-91

Leave a comment on the docket. *

Per the attachment you will note that our property is attached to a large portion of the “blade”
cemetery. A few years ago, we refinanced, and our appraiser said our property would be reduced
$60,000-80,000 if the blades were not removed. OK now I’'m mad. To see these blades daily drives
me crazy but now they are going to reduce my property value. Something must be done.

My husband and | are avid perineal gardeners, and we take pride in how our property looks. When
family and friends come to visit, one of the first remarks is “when are they moving those blades?” |
have no answer, do you? We have also seen in increase in feral cats, rodents etc. We have also heard
children playing in the windmills. Pretty sure if one of those blades slides a child will be hurt.

The owners of the property bought it from the City of Grand Meadow for like $1 as part of industrial
part development. It was to employee at least 10 individuals not be a junk yard. The city ordinance is
that they could not build a shop within 70 ft of our property, which they have abided by, but the
blades are within feet in some sections of our property. Honestly, | have no clue if this is ok or not. |
just know there are areas | cannot mow.

Please help us get something done. We have reached out to the city of Grand Meadow, Mower
County and MN Pollution Control with no help. Thank you for taking the time to review the
submissions.

= properity 2024 _.pdf
= 252.80 KB - PDF

Attach a File


https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpucuser01.wufoo.com%2Fcabinet%2F4b498695-46a3-49ec-84ab-65c855283281&data=05%7C02%7Cconsumer.puc%40state.mn.us%7C4be08aba59c540dd2b3108dcada1b2b0%7Ceb14b04624c445198f26b89c2159828c%7C0%7C0%7C638576157195086575%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YMPtNI3mCYYRPaIluGVmPhinI5p9tzt%2FU7sY6OwqG58%3D&reserved=0
mailto:no-reply@wufoo.com
mailto:consumer.puc@state.mn.us
mailto:richardson.darcy@mayo.edu
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpucuser01.wufoo.com%2Fcabinet%2F4b498695-46a3-49ec-84ab-65c855283281&data=05%7C02%7Cconsumer.puc%40state.mn.us%7C4be08aba59c540dd2b3108dcada1b2b0%7Ceb14b04624c445198f26b89c2159828c%7C0%7C0%7C638576157195086575%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YMPtNI3mCYYRPaIluGVmPhinI5p9tzt%2FU7sY6OwqG58%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpucuser01.wufoo.com%2Fcabinet%2F4b498695-46a3-49ec-84ab-65c855283281&data=05%7C02%7Cconsumer.puc%40state.mn.us%7C4be08aba59c540dd2b3108dcada1b2b0%7Ceb14b04624c445198f26b89c2159828c%7C0%7C0%7C638576157195086575%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YMPtNI3mCYYRPaIluGVmPhinI5p9tzt%2FU7sY6OwqG58%3D&reserved=0

